

The Division of Enrollment and Information Management Office of the Vice President July 18, 2011

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan
President
Commission on Colleges
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane
Decatur, GA 30033

BY CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Due to low enrollments, Tarleton State University will be eliminating several degree programs. The programs to be phased out are as follows:

	1		
Degree Name	Program Name	Phase out Initiated	Phase out Complete
BS	INTERDISCIPLINARY AGRICULTURE	Fall 2011	Summer 2014
BS	INTERNATIONAL AGRICULTURAL SERVICES	Fall 2011	Summer 2014
BAAS	AGRICULTURAL OCCUPATIONS	Fall 2011	Summer 2014
DAAS	AURICULTUIGIE OCCUTITIONS		

Additional information concerning the termination of the programs is noted below:

• For each of the above degrees, individuals involved with the programs have been notified of the decision to close the programs.

The students who have not completed their course of studies in the above programs have been advised by faculty or professional counselors regarding suitable options which include the ability to transfer to comparable programs.

Students will have three years to complete the programs of study and no new students are being admitted to these programs.

One faculty position will be eliminated as a result of the closure of the above programs. This faculty member
has resigned effective August 29, 2011 due to the relocation of the spouse of the faculty member.

A review of students enrolled in the programs has been conducted. The date for the phase out to be completed
is based upon the time required for existing students to complete the programs of study.

Should you desire additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Brad Chilton

Vice President for Enrollment and Information Management

SACS Liaison

Received TSU-CT

NH 2 1 7611

Academic Dean's Office

Box T-0508 • Stephenville, Texas 76402 • Phone: 254-968-9267 • Fax: 254-968-9680

A member of The Texas A&M University System since 1917



cc: Dr. Claudette Williams
Vice President, Commission on Colleges

Dr. F. Dominic Dottavio
President, Tarleton State University

Dr. Marc Nigliazzo President, Texas A&M University, Central Texas Dr. Karen Murray, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs, Tarleton State University

Dr. Tracy Teaff
Interim Provost, Texas A&M University-Central Texas

Ms. Kelli Styron
Executive Director of Compliance, Evaluation, and
Institutional Reporting